
December 20, 1963 
A3 

Mr. Charles Cokain 
1123 South 111 Street 
West Allis 14, Wisconsin 

Dear Mr. Cokain; 

The volume of business conducted by the Dallas Police 
Department prevents our spending the time necessary 
to answer the questions contained in your letter of 
December 16, 1963. 

This incident was given wide coverage by the press. 
I am sure that most of the information you requested 
can be obtained from your local newspaper. 

Very truly yours, 

J. S. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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